
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Name: Aspley State School Date: 25/07/2017  Phone: 0412 203 004 

What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight!  

Over the past fortnight we have been rearranging a few things within the service to provide more room for 

children’s art work. One thing we’ve started this week is the ‘This Week” wall which is a collaboration of written 

things which the children have done throughout the week. We’ve also been discussing with the children their 

outside school extra-curricula activities they participate in, to put up on the community wall. 

 

What we have planned for the next fortnight!  

 

Over the next fortnight we are planning to still rearrange artworks and to update the healthy eating program wall 

which is currently located on the silver cupboard. For art and craft we are planning to make stuffed calico dolls and 

much more.  

 

Service information:  

 

Parents can you please contact the service if your children are not attending for the afternoon or have been taken 

home as this is extremely important for the safety of the child to ensure we know how many children we have in our 

care. 

 

 
Reminder: To please sign in/out you children when coming into the service, this is extremely important for the 
safety of the child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.   

 

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green 

Children are continuing to use the recycling bins each session.  

Over the past couple of weeks we have had special recycled craft days which focus on reusing recycled craft.  

 

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please 

call or send us a message on 0412 203 004 or call 1300 105 343. 

 


